
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

I would like to begin by welcoming you and the children back to school for what promises to be an 

exciting school year full of fun and learning! I would like to use this opportunity to briefly outline 

some key information that is relevant to the children in Year 2. 

 

The first thing to note is that Miss. Swan and I are sharing the teaching responsibility for Year 2. This 

means that I will be teaching the children English and mathematics on a morning whilst Miss. Swan 

teaches the other National Curriculum subjects on an afternoon. The exception to this will be every 

other Friday afternoon when I will teach the Friday afternoon session as well. 

 

For children in Year 2, below is a summary of the most pertinent information at present. 

1) P.E. will take place on a Tuesday afternoon. Please can you ensure that your child comes to school 

in appropriate P.E kit on this day. 

2) More information regarding homework will follow in the coming days as this is currently under 

review. 

3) All reading books need to come into school on Wednesday each week as they will be changed on a 

Thursday afternoon. 

 

Our main aims this year are to ensure that children find their school experience to be safe and 

enjoyable whilst working as hard as possible to progress as much as possible. 

 

Should you require any assistance or have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

contact us through the school office or via Class Dojo so we can work together to address any issues 

or concerns you may have. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mr. Churchill and Miss. Swan 


